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Donna Conkling

From: Stuart Katchis <skatchis@katchis.com>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 2:16 PM
To: Mayor; Clerk's Department
Cc: michael philipps
Subject: The Richard "Rippy" Philipps Field at Crossways 

CAUTION: External sender. 

Dear Trustee Members, 
Please add my name to those enthusiastically supporting the initiative to rename a portion of the Crossway Field after 
my good friend Rippy Phillips.  I am a SHS graduate (Class of 1978) and I moved back here in 1997 to raise my 
family.  Through all those years there has been no one who supports youth athletics as much as Rippy.  He is a force of 
nature and a terrific example for the children of our community.  I cannot think of anyone who deserves 
acknowledgement as much as he does. 
 
I urge you to react favorably to the naming request. 
 
Thank you, 
Stuart D. Katchis, MD 
2 Barker Lane 


